I would like to run for cochair for 2025-2027 term.

I am very excited to run for the position of Faculty Co Chairperson for the professional development committee.  I began my full time career at Moorpark College in the Spring of 2020.  I have served on the Professional Development Commitee for the past two years and will be the faculty Cochair for the 2024-2025 academic year.

I believe that the work done by the committee is vital to everyone associated with the campus.  It will be my mission to ascertain that professional development continue to support faculty needs as well as provide opportunities for classified staff and students.  As we adjust to post pandemic changes it is imperative that we provide activities to support the diverse needs of our population in regards to both academic and mental needs.  This summer I had the opportunity to meet with the current tri chairs and participate in future planning. 
